Woodstone Green News

The Great British Spring Clean Litter Pick
It's time to Spring Clean our village! Please come
along and join in our litter pick on Sunday March
5th, meeting at the Plough Pub carpark at
2.30pm. Litter pickers and bags will be provided,
we just need some Super Heroes to help.







Closing date for entires 10th March

This year for Waste week (6th-10th March)

We're looking for creative upcycling projects made using old gardening equipment or tools. Upcycled entries will be dispalyed by our school garden and could help school win a £300 voucher. School will individual have prizes for each Key Stage group.

Entry criteria

The finished object should be:

- ·innovative and/ or easily replicated
- ·you should be able to clearly see what the item was made from
- designed to last (otherwise it could end up in landfill anyway)
- ·Plus, please make sure that you consider health and safety.

Great British Spring Clean schools competition. Closing date 13th March

Wayne Dixon and his dog Koda are walking the coast of Britain, just under 7,000 miles and during his journey he is litter picking, setting up litter picking events and workshops. He expects to take between two and three years to complete his adventures. He hopes to raise money for 'Mind' and Northern Inuit Dog Rescue

To celebrate them, and help raise awareness of our Great British Spring Clean, Eco-Schools is running an art competition. Your mission is to create 'super hero' cartoon characters of Wayne and Koda battling the evil genius, Lord Litter, who is trying to take over the country with his untidiness.





